Full Scope Workshop Survey

Full Scope Workshop is a workshop series hosted by Clark County Parks & Recreation’s Public
Art Office. Full Scope is a free monthly public art educational event where a Public Art staff member
hosts a presentation about process and information pertaining to public art. Every few months, Full
Scope hosts an open-forum workshop where three public art professionals are invited to discuss a
specific topic about public art.

The Public Art Office started this public art education program in September of 2018 to educate
both the local talent and our arts administrators on the ins and outs of Public Art. We have had much
success with the program and with every workshop, we learn something new.

Since January of this year, we have decided to make some changes to the Full Scope
workshops. Changes included the divide of the general workshops and the open-discussion workshops
and deciding to permanently keep Full Scope remote to give easier access for our viewers.

The general workshops are no longer recorded and posted on the website, but the topics will
cycle back through. These workshops are an hour and a half long, consisting of a quick presentation
from the public art staff about the topic followed by a q&a segment and art call announcements.
Occasionally, the workshop date will be reserved for one-on-one meetings through WebEx with a
duration of 30 minutes. One-on-one meetings are also available both remotely and in-person at any
time of the week by emailing CCPublicArt@ClarkCountyNV.gov.

The open-discussion workshops that consist of three public art professionals are three hours
long including a q&a segment and art call announcements. These discussions will be recorded and
posted on the website and social media indefinitely. The open-discussion workshops focus on the
speakers’ experience with public art. They will speak on the topics that affect public art such as
diversity, importance, and impact on our communities.

With all the changes happening, this will be a great time to ask for the public’s feedback. We
would like to invite you to complete the survey in the second page of this document.

This survey is completely voluntary. The information will be kept solely for the purpose of this
survey and will not be shared with any other persons or entities.

The Clark County Arts Plan is a Percent for the Arts ordinance that is funded by Hotel Taxes.
The ordinance has a cap of 1.25 million dollars per year to fund local artists to create public art. We
have a seven member art committee that meets once a month that recommends potential projects to our
board of County Commissioners. The program was established in 2013.



Full Scope Workshop Survey

1. Are you a previous or first time attender of the Full Scope Workshop?

Previous First Time

2. What is the best day of the week you would like the Full Scope Workshop to air?

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

3. What is the best time of the day you would like the Full Scope Workshop to air?

8AM - 11AM 1PM - 4PM 3PM - 6PM

4. What is your ZIP code?

5. Are there any specific topics you would like us to cover or speakers you would like to hear from for
our future Full Scope Workshops?

Thank you for your time and for your continued support in public art!

For questions or concerns about the survey, please contact us through email at
CCPublicArt@ClarkCountyNV.gov or phone at (702) 455-8685.
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